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The Working Group continues to prepare its detailed presentations on the route for presentation to 

Cambridge County Council, Huntingdon District Council and the Planning Inspectorate. 

The scheme itself is now in the phase of being examined by the Planning Inspectorate. We will 

advise of any updates. 

300 Year Capability Brown celebrations 

Councillor Justo Perez is to attend a committee meeting of the Fenstanton team set up to look at 

ways of celebrating  the 300th year of Capability Brown’s birth during 2016 in order that we can look 

at ways Hilton can be involved in these events.  We are still looking to find out more information 

about possible filming that may take place in the village in June 2015. 

Flood Plan and Emergency Plan 

Revised editions of these plans have been adopted by the Parish Council and are available to view on 

its website: www.hilton-pc.co.uk 

The Parish Council would like to thank Ken Harris and his team for updating these plans. 

70th Anniversary VE Day celebrations 

The 8th May 2015 marks the 70th anniversary of VE Day. Locally there are events taking place in the 

Market Square, Huntingdon and at Cambridgeshire County Council, Shire Hall, Castle Hill, Cambridge 

on Friday 8 May. 

There will also be an event taking place in St Ives from 12:00 – 16:00 on Saturday 27 June 2015 to 

mark Armed Forces Day, VE and VJ Day’s. More details can be found at:  

www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/events/event/33/ 

Feast Week 

Feast Week made their usual request to put the marquee up on The Green from 19 July. They will be 

holding a couple of additional fund raising events. 

On 6 June they are looking to hold a summer fete on the land adjoining the Village Hall and on 24 

July they are planning a Bavarian evening. Feast week will supply further details in due course. 

Library Bus 

We are reminded that the Library Bus visits Hilton, calling at the Parish Council Car Park adjacent to 

the Village Hall, at 14:05 on the 2nd Thursday of each month. 

Next Meetings 

Next Full Meeting 

http://www.hilton-pc.co.uk/
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Owing to the Spring Bank Holiday the next full meeting of the Parish Council is taking place on 

Tuesday 5 May 2015 at 7.30 pm at Hilton Village Hall. This will be the Annual Parish Council meeting. 

We would like to remind parishioners who intend to speak at any Parish Council meeting that it must 

be related to an agenda item published in advance. 

Annual Parish Meeting   

This will be held on Tuesday 19 May 2015 in the village hall at 7:30pm. 

Notice of agendas, minutes of meetings and contact details will be placed on the HPC website; 

www.hilton-pc.co.uk and on the village notice boards. You can contact our Clerk, Mrs Jo Perez at 

hiltonparishclerk@gmail.com 
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